Liaison Statement to IETF

-

(t\ Broadband Alliance

Document Title

WBA Liaison Statement on RADIUS/Diameter interworking

Page 1 of 1

Meeting Date

21% August 2014

Meeting Time GMT 16:00-17:00

WG / Project

Roaming Enhancements Work Group

Subject

RADIUS/Diameter interworking

Project chaired by

Michael Sym (BSG Wireless) and Erinn Hall (AT&T)

Sent to

IETF

Copied to

N/A

Action ID Prefix N/A

To The Author(s) of RFC 4005/7155

The WBA (Wireless Broadband Alliance) is currently working with the GSMA to define best practices for
RADIUS/Diameter interactions. In reviewing RFC 4005 and its update, RFC 7155, we noticed that "all of the
material regarding RADIUS/Diameter protocol interactions has been removed". This change removed an
entire chapter, and its related information. We were hoping to gain some insight as to why IETF chose this
route. Would you be able to share any information on why these details were removed? Any insight would
be much appreciated.
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